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ovember 4, 2014

- “ﬁll Rodman
3613 W. F Street
Greeley, Colorado 80631

Dear Mr. Rodman:

I am writing this to follow up on your recent communication with Bill Schenderlein, our consultant who has
been monitoring groundwater levels on your and other nearby landowner’s property. It is my understanding
from Mr. Schenderlein that you will no longer allow him on your property to continue his monitoring
efforts. If this is correct, we would ask you fo reconsider because collecting background groundwater level
data is necessary to determine impacts from mining operations and to determine whether potential
mitigation may be needed. Thank you for your consideration.

As always, please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.
Sincerely,
Oom 1l

Jim Hall, P.E.
Water Rights Manager

Cc:  Eric Reckentine
Bill Schenderlein
Peter Hays

Water and Sewer Department e 1100 10th Street, Suite 300, Grecley, CO 80631 « (970) 350-9811 Fax (970) 350-9805
We promise to preserve and improve the quality of life for Greeley through timely, courteous and cost-effective service.




